
 

 

 

 

 
2013 Summer Internship for High School Students 

Project Description: 
 

This educational project provides paid summer internship opportunities, 8 weeks in duration, to students 

interested in careers in science, technology, engineering, mathematics (STEM) and professional 

administration at the NASA Glenn Research Center (GRC). This project offers opportunities for 10th and 

11th grade students who will be juniors and seniors in the upcoming school year and is sponsored by the 

Office of Education (OE). 
 

Project Goal: 

GHIP engages students in an intensive internship experience while in a research and development 

experience while in a research and development environment under the guidance of a Glenn scientist, 

engineer, technician or administrative professional who serves as the student's mentor. The project 

expands the student's understanding of possible career choices available at NASA.  The schedule includes 

oral presentations and a variety of enrichment activities. 

Eligibility Requirements: 
 

For consideration in this project, an applicant must meet each of the following criteria:  

 The applicant must be a U.S. citizen and 16 years old on or before the project start date               

(June 15, 2015) 

 The applicant must be a permanent resident of Ohio and currently enrolled in a high school located 

within a 50-mile radius of GRC 

 The applicant must be a current sophomore or junior at the time of the application  
      Note:  The GRC High School Internship Project is NOT open to graduating seniors.  Graduating seniors  

     should apply for the LERCIP College program by accessing the One Stop Shopping Initiative (OSSI) website  

     at https://intern.nasa.gov/.  The LERCIP College program application deadline is March 1, 2015. 
 

 The applicant must have a minimum cumulative GPA of 3.0 on a 4.0 scale 

 The applicant must be available on a full-time basis (Monday through Friday, 40 hours per week) 

from June 15, 2015 through August 7, 2015 
 

Application Information: 

 

Application season for students to apply within NASA’s One Stop Shopping Initiative (OSSI) website is    

November 10, 2014 to March 1, 2015 using the Launchpad site at https://intern.nasa.gov/. 

No applications will be accepted after March 1, 2015.   

Point of Contact: 

 For application questions:  contact the OSSI Help Desk at 1-866-419-6297 or email MSFC-DL-

HelpdeskMSFC@mail.nasa.gov 

 Project Manager:  GRC-Intern@mail.nasa.gov 
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